
 
 
 

REACH DIRECTIVE COMPLIANCE LETTER 

 

Based on information obtained from our raw material and outside service vendors this letter is to 

certify that all parts and or assemblies manufactured by Alexandria Industries are compliant to the 

most current EU REACH Directive. All items manufactured and or purchased by Alexandria Industries 

do not contain any of the noted substances contained in the current list of Substances of Very High 

Concern (SVHC's) above the threshold value as per ECHA on 10 June 2022 current candidate list is 

224 SVHC’s. Reference European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) website for current list of banned 

substances: http://echa.europa.eu/web/guest/candidate-list-table 

Detailed compliance reports can be provided for your specific items if required please send request 

to: compliance@alexandriaindustries.com 
 
 
 
 

A.I Authorized Contact & Signature: 

Rick Kortekaas 
Rick Kortekaas, Director of Engineering 

1/05/2023 
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